
Jean Jewell 

From: 	 royIeeghotmaiI.com  
Sent: 	 Friday, August 10, 2012 8:55 AM 
To: 	 Jean Jewell; Beverly Barker; Gene Fadness 
Subject: 	 PUC Comment Form 

A Comment from Roy Gustaveson follows: 

Case Number: CCH-W-12-01 
Name: Roy Gustaveson 
Address: 11635 S Arlington 
City: Idaho Falls 
State: ID 
Zip: 83404 
Daytime Telephone: 208-521-2405 
Contact E-Mail: royleeg(8hotmail . corn 
Name of Utility Company: Country Club Hills Utilities 
Acknowledge: acknowledge 

Please describe your comment briefly: 
I am opposed to the water rate increase proposed by CCHU because it shows no justification 

for the amount of the increase. An increase of $8 for half the water, I would be very 
interested to see how this increase is warranted. 
The "method to pay for repairs..."(press release) should come from Mr. Groth’s personal credit 
as he is the owner of the company. After all he is the one who absorbs the profits. It’s 
the cost/benefit of doing business. 
If there are justified expenses/upgrades needed/required then maybe, but a 103% increase, 
that should have more justification than just because its last increase was in 2005. 

The form submitted on http://www.puc.idaho.gov/forms/
��
ipucl/

���
ipuc.html 

IP address is 69.20.170.222 
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